
Craig, 
  
Please share with the Advisory committee that Denise and I have lived in Western Oaks 
for over 15 years and we fully support the draft maps provided by OHAN for creating a 
South West Austin district.  Thanks for taking our input into consideration to ensure all 
communities in Austin have balance representation.  Please confirm receipt of this 
communication. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
  
Darrell W. Pierce 
 


